
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 9:07 AM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: GB-TUP-2023.5  
Attachments: AlexLetter.docx 
 
Correspondence re: GB-TUP-2023.5 for the website.  
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 

From: Jenny Harker 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 8:46 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Alex Godfrey 
Subject: GB-TUP-2023.5  

 

Please find attached letter regarding Alex Godfrey application re GB-TUP-2023.5. 
 
Jenny Harker 



Per Application GB-TUP-2023.5 
 
Jenny Harker 

Gabriola Island BC VOR1X1 
 
March 19, 2024 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you as the owner of the Surf Lodge and a longstanding resident of Gabriola Island. Over the years, I've 
had the pleasure of knowing Alex Godfrey and Geneen Georgiev. Their unwavering support for our business and our 
staff has been invaluable. In times of need, they have gone above and beyond. Their commitment to our community 
and its well-being is evident through their actions, and I wholeheartedly support their endeavors. 
 
We hope their success will help the success of other local businesses on the Island. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Jenny Harker 

 


